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Once again, the prevailing winds influenced our MLAC outing plans. Due to the 

wild, westerly wind the Progressive Easter trail around Myall Lakes ended up 

staying put at Korsmans Landing for the whole weekend. However, the wind 

didn’t stop the traditional Good Friday fish and chips which were enjoyed by 

crews from June-e, Imagine, Santosha, Ampolla, Spray, Tri-relaxin’, Harmony, 

Calypso, Independence and a few members who travelled by road. 

 

With the real Commodore back, the huddle began on time! Members were 

updated on the last MLAC outing, a small but fun event at Taits; the recent 

crowd drawing launch of the 52-foot catamaran built in Tea Gardens; and the 

progress on The Prawn with repairs to dry rot in the transom and coamings 

underway. 

 

Post Huddle, Geoff and Shorty prepared the ‘loaves and fishes’ for the crowd 

as they caught up and munched on Linda and Wendy’s snacks and John’s 

wonderful oysters. The fish and chips were a real treat and finished off 

nicely with Heidi’s delicious deserts. It wasn’t a late night but certainly an 

enjoyable one. A big thanks to all involved in the preparation. 
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The following morning Captains consulted and the decision was made to stay put. After packing up the 

marquee, morning tea was held on Santosha, followed by some relaxation and Finska on shore in the 

afternoon. Easter Sunday saw a few early departures and a redo of Saturday – morning tea, relaxing 

and Finska on shore again, with Bobcat joining us for the game. Paul was the Finska champion after 

being in the winning team both days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 
 



 

 

 
 

Another successful outing comes to an end with the group dispersing and most heading down the river 

mid-morning on Monday. An enjoyable long weekend, tucked away from the worst of the wind, was had 

by all. See you at the next outing! 

 

 

 

 


